REFER TO NO.
U. S. NAVAL TRAINING STATION
NM3/P10-1(5) GREAT LAKES, ILLINOIS 63/vbv

April 23, 1942

Dear "Fog":

- Sorry to keep you waiting so long tor
an enswer to your letter concerning basketball

detes.,

Right now it looks as if it will be
impossible for us to play you between Christmas
and New Year's. However, it may work out a little
leter that we could play at that tlime.

As I steted in a previous letter, we
are contempleting playing Missouri at lissourl
on January 29th, and the Janusry 30th date eees
woassmaie ot Kensas City would T1T right into that
program. Would the January 30th date suit you?

If you think a double-header 1s nec-
essery to draw & big crowd, what would you think

of the idea of getting a couple of the smaller
colleges around there to pley a game, Or possibly
Phillips 66, or somebody like that? Anybody who
wouldn't require much money might be suitable.

I would be glad to hear from you again
concerning this matter,

With best personsl regards, 1 am

Sincerely yours,

SNaul ). Mokl

PAUL D, HINKLE
Lieutenant, USKR
Athletic Office

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education and Recreation

Varsity Basketball and Basebell Coech
University of Kansas
Lawrence, hansas



